
 

TOWN OF TRION 
Public Hearing 

May 12, 2022 
 

 

 

COUNCIL PRESENT:  Mayor Lanny Thomas, Jeff Wilson, Becky McWhorter, Cindy 

Anderson, Don Harris, and Mickey McGraw. 

 

VISITORS PRESENT:  Chris Corbin, Jana Bledsoe, Tim Perry, Peyton Elliott, and 

Missy Duncan. 

 

A public hearing was held at 6:00 p.m. in the Town Hall Conference Room for the public 

to voice concerns or make comments on the amendment of the town’s existing alcohol 

ordinance obtaining to liquor license.   

 

Mayor Thomas opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m.  

  

After much discussion and different concerns voiced on the proposed change to the 

existing alcohol ordinance for obtaining a liquor license the public hearing was adjourned 

at 6:20 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________             ______________________________ 

                MAYOR                                                           MAYOR-PROTEM 


